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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

BBC CHILDREN IN NEED GREAT SPOTACULAR – FRIDAY 18TH NOVEMBER 2022 

 

As in previous years, once again we will be supporting the BBC Children in Need fundraising 

events. This year, the theme is all things spotty – ‘The Great Spotacular’!  
 

On Friday 18th November 2022, we would like to invite the children to come to school in 

something spotty. Let your imagination run wild – spotty hats, onesies, socks – whatever 

you choose! No uniform is required to be worn this day. All we ask in return is for children 

to bring in a donation to go to this worthy cause.  

 

For more information about how your donation will impact the lives of others, fundraising 

ideas and more, please visit https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 

 

As ever, thank you very much for your fantastic support of these charitable events. 

 

Warmest Wishes, 

 

Kents Hill School 
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